Hannah Elliott

From: Evan Skandalis <evan®@lazarusnaturals.com>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 9:53 AM
To: Plan; Greg Blackmore; Ann Beier; Katie McDonald; Joe Bessman; Rhonda Ahern; Shawn
Klaus; Sequoia Price-Lazarus
Subject: RE: CUP 217-20-000371-PLNG, 5205 SW Parrish Lane, Powell Buttgapf&, -
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Thank you for all of the effort, planning and hard work that has been put into the staff report and public hearing..__

—

It is important that we continue to foster community trust and relations with our neighbors, the community and Crook
County and after listening to the concerns of our neighbors and much consideration, we have made the decision to not
continue moving forward with the conditional use permit.

Please withdraw application #217-20-000371-PLNG effective immediately.
Please let us know if there is anything else that we need to do to officially withdraw the application.

Thank you for your time.

Evan Skandalis

VP- Farm Operations
www.lazarusnaturals.com
Cell: 206 257 8300

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This e-mail may contain information that is privileged, confidential, or otherwise exempt
from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the addressee or it appears from the context or otherwise that you
have received this e-mail in error, please advise me immediately by reply e-mail, keep the contents confidential, and
immediately delete the message and any attachments from your system.



